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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 

Chorlton Library Trip- 

Tuesday 17th October  

Nursery Parents Evening- 

Monday 16th October (3.30pm-

6:00pm) and Tuesday 17th 

October (3.30pm-5.30pm) 

Phonics Workshop- 

Wednesday 18th October 

9.15am 

EAL Workshop- Wednesday 

1st November 

Maths Stay & Play- Thursday 

9th November 8.45am-

10.00am 

 

Our Book of The Week:  My Five Senses 

Maths Focus: 2D shapes, naming and describing 

them.  

Literacy Focus: Concepts of print (front cover, 

back cover, spine, pages, illustrations, writing, 

blurb) 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Toys From Home 

We have noticed that a lot of children are bringing in 

toys from home. We would like to kindly remind       

parents that toys are not allowed to be brought in from 

home, due to the risk of them getting lost or causing a 

distraction to the children. Toys are best to be left at 

home.  

Start of the Day Activity 

At the moment our start of the day activity is focussed 

around helping children recognise their names. Every    

morning the children’s name cards will be placed out 

for them to find. It would be very beneficial if parents 

could encourage their child to take part in this activity if 

possible.  

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 
Fortnightly Family Task 

Good News Postcards- Your children are learning to do new 

things and are surprising us every day. In Nursery we love to hear 

all about their achievements and record them in the children’s 

learning journeys. If you have something you would like us to con-

tribute to your child’s learning journey, please pick up a postcard 

from your child’s class teacher and write us a note about what your 

child has done. Perhaps they have been able to ride their bike 

without stabilisers or have learnt to write the initial letter of their 

name. We would love to read about it! 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 


